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Westmmster Village Resident Spotlight

“My husband, Jack, and I moved to Westminster
Village on March 25, 2011, after I had spent some

. wonderful knowledge of Westminster. I did my
Ball State student teaching at Burris, in the
Kindergarten class under Miss Broyton. A few
years later, when Jack joined a law firm in Muncie,
% Miss Broyton and I became friends again. She
moved, with my help, into Westminster on the very
; R first day they were open. I appreciated Westminster
then and have loved the life here for 10 years. The walks, the pond, the
beautiful grounds with all the flowers, and the graceful swans. And now
there are eight babies! Jack’s mother moved into Westminster Village
from Lebanon, Indiana and she enjoyed a full life here for 10 years. Jack
passed away in April of 2015 and I miss him terribly but life changed for
me when [ took the Chairmanship of the Next-to-New Shoppe and I have
enjoyed that for seven years. Life has been good to me here at Westminster
Village!!” — Emma Lee Slagle and her husband, Jack, were from
Lebanon, Indiana. Jack spent several years in the Army, four years at
Purdue, and three years at IU. Emma Lee graduated from Ball State and
taught kindergarten for six years before they were married. After
marriage, she taught two years and then taught phonics in
her home for twenty five years. During the COVID-19 ﬂ o
restrictions at Westminster, Emma Lee made a full size ™ cot
bed quilt. She also enjoys outside activities, Tri Kappa,
her bridge club, visiting with friends and wonderful
neighbors. Emma Lee and Jack have three children: One
attended Purdue, one IU and one attended Ball State.
*Westminster can’t thank Emma Lee enough for all of her hard work and
dedication to Westminster’s Next-To-New Shoppe. She has decided to
retire her position at the end of August. Thank you Emma Lee for a job
well done!




Senior Moments,
Been There...Done That!

Britain’s greatest World War II
general, Field Marshal Bernard Law
Montgomery,

attended a 1946
dinner given in his
honor in Hollywood
by MGM’s Samuel

Goldwyn.  Famous
for his senior
moments, Goldwyn began his

introduction  ably:
“It gives me great
pleasure tonight to
welcome to
Hollywood a very

distinguished
soldier.” He then
raised his glass and said to the
gathering of celebrities, “Ladies and
gentlemen, I propose a toast to...
Marshal Field Montgomery.” There
was a stunned silence, since
Marshal Field was a famous
department .
store in g
Chicago. Into (i
the breech
came another |
mogul with a .
bad memory, Jack Warner of
Warner Brothers, who called out
helpfully, “Montgomery Ward, you
mean.”

Westminster Village
Welcomes Cygnets

On Wednesday, May 5% the
Westminster swans, Bonnie and
Clyde, became parents to eight new

babies, called cygnets. By
Thursday, Bonnie had the little ones

paddling around in the water. The
cygnets stay close to their mother
for security and warmth. The many
lessons that Bonnie will teach her
babies has begun.

Tour Westminster Village!

If you are planning a move to
Westminster Village this summer or
sometime in the future, let’s
schedule a tour. Tyler Ewing and
Melody Scoble will be happy to
meet with you and v
answer all of your
questions. Take a
tour of Westminster
in June and receive
a FREE umbrella! Call today at
765-288-2155.

If you would like to opt out of this
newsletter, please call Melody at
765-288-2155.
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